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Bulletin for Friday, April 15, 2016 
 

 

Dates to Remember! 

 

Monday, April 18 – DeVry Greenhouses PAC Fundraiser orders now due. (Order form below)                                               

LOL (Lights out Lunch) Lights will be turned off at lunch time to celebrate 

Earth Day. With the brighter spring days we will keep this going till 

summer. 

 

Wednesday, April 20 – Self Regulation Parent Workshop at Larson Elementary (Details below)    

                                    Call to register.  

 

Thursday, April 21 – North Shore Neighbourhood House Luncheon at hosted by Maria      

                                Morriseau at Ridgeway School Multipurpose Room. Register by April 18. 

                                (Invitation  attached) 

 

Friday, April 22 – Edupac School supplies (Grades 4-7 only) last date for online orders. After  

                            this date you will need to call Edupac directly at 604-532-9766. 

                          

Tuesday, April 26 – PAY IT FORWARD Hot Dog Day courtesy of Highlands Elementary                               

                               (Details below) 

-  PAC Meeting at 7pm. All are invited and encouraged to attend. 

 

Wednesday, April 27 – 2pm dismissal for staff collaboration. 

 

Monday, May 2 – Professional Development Day. Students do not attend.  
          

Important Reminders! 

 
STUDENT CONTACT UPDATE 

As a means of keeping all information we have on file for your child current, please contact 

the office if your address and or home/cell/work phone numbers have recently changed.  

 

LEAVING WESTVIEW IN JUNE? 

If you know your child will not be returning to Westview in September 2016, please inform 

the office as soon as possible. You will need to fill out a Withdrawal Form. Please check the 

NVSD Web-site for important registration deadlines. 



                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

 



                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

 



                                                                                                                 

 

 

 
          

 

 

Self-Regulation 

 

Parent Workshop & Information Session 
 

 

April 20
th

, 2016 

 

7:00 – 8:30pm 

 

Larson Elementary School  

Carson Graham Family of Schools 

 

 

 

Understanding How Sensory Preferences Impact Participation at School and Home 
 

 

Parents are invited to attend an information session about self-regulation presented by Cory Howey from the 

BC Centre for Ability. 

 

By understanding how our children function and what their sensory style is, we can incorporate universal 

strategies into activities and places to help them be in a ‘just right’ place to listen, learn, and participate in 

their daily activities. 

 

Presented by an occupational therapist from BC Centre for Ability, this presentation provides an outline for 

understanding how we ALL self-regulate and also provides everyday take home strategies to increase 

success with challenging home routines. 

 

 

Come and join us to learn more about self-regulation and learning! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RSVP: call the Larson office at 604-903-3570 or email dcrouch@sd44.ca 
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Westview, Ridgeway and Queen Mary PARENTS, 

Join us for lunch ……MEET OTHER PARENTS 

When:  Thursday April 21, 2016    
Time:  11:30 – 12:45 pm 

 
Where:  Ridgeway School, Multipurpose Room 

Basement floor 420 East 8th 
 

Must Register by Monday April18 to Maria Morisseau,  
North Shore Neighbourhood House, Community Programmer   

604-290-2384 mmorisseau@nsnh.bc.ca 
Guests  
 Kirsten Forestell, Coordinator, Supported Child Development will 

speak to us about a variety of support services available to 
families. 

 Our other wonderful community partners will be there too and 
include NS Multicultural, NV City Library and many more. 

 

 
 

 

mailto:mmorisseau@nsnh.bc.ca


                                                                                                                 

 
 

                Hot Dog Day at Westview 

                    
 
Message from Aly, a grade 5 student at Highlands: 

 

On Pink Shirt Day, the Highlands Elementary School Kindness Club 

organized a pay it forward hot dog day that would raise money to host 

another hot dog day at a sister school, Westview Elementary. Our day 

was a huge success! We’ve raised more than enough money to host 

another fun hotdog day. We can’t wait to come to Westview during Pay 

it Forward week to share lunch! 

 

When: Tuesday April 26th, 2016 

What: Free hot dog lunch for all Westview students 

 

Parents/Guardians, 

A hot dog lunch will be provided by Highlands Elementary 

School. It will consist of all beef hot dogs, veggie dogs, apple 

slices and yogurt tubes. Please send your child with a healthy 

snack for recess and something to drink. If you do not wish to 

participate please contact your child’s teacher. 

 


